
July 14, 2023  

 

NOTICE 
 

  

Sub:   Termination of Section-13 Trading Agreement by BSE With CSE 

  

  

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited that BSE 

vide its letter dated 4th July, 2023 have terminated the Section-13 Trading Agreement 

abruptly with effect from 18th July, 2023.  

  

CSE have made an appeal to BSE on 10th July, 2023 for not to terminate the Section-13 

Trading Agreement by citing BSE-CSE arrangement has lost its significance due to 

depletion of turnover volume. BSE vide its email dated 14th July, 2023 did not accede to 

the request made by CSE and strict to their termination which will be effective from 18th 

July, 2023.  

  

In view of the above termination, members doing business in BSE-CSE arrangement in 

Cash Segment, will not be permitted to trade in BSE trading platform on and from 18th 

July, 2023.  

  

This is for information of the members.  

  

Dhiraj Chakraborty 

CGM & Compliance Officer 

The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited 

  

  

 


